
Dear Supervisors, 

 

Am I missing something?  

I thought we were worried  

about fire safety in 2020 and  

probably for the foreseeable future.  

 

I strongly disagree with cutting  

the budget for Mendocino County FSC. 

Experience and logic agree:  

funds spent on organization,  

education and prevention are  

prudent investments.  

 

I want my tax dollars spent on FSC. 

Otherwise, we will probably spend far more  

on fire damage that could  

have been prevented. 

 

Peggy Backup 

Ukiah 

 


